
September 6, 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Eat Pray Run 

Now that the holiday is past, please remember our upcoming Eat Pray Run event Sunday, 

September 25 at Riverside Park. Last Friday, your student(s) took home a registration form, a 

pledge envelope and a T-Shirt design contest form. If you need, more are available at each school 

office. The student whose T-Shirt design is chosen for this year's run will receive a $25 gift card. The 

students who bring in the most pledge money and the most total pledges will each receive a $500 

tuition credit. We hope your entire family will join us for the outdoor Mass, the 5K run and the fun 

runs, as well as the picnic lunch with our ASA community. For more information, 

contact jmatlak@asagr.org. 

 

New Community Partner 

We welcome another Community Partner to All Saints Academy. Frey Family Dentistry, a longtime 

supporter of ASA will donate 3% of any patient's paid balance back to our school. You can find a 

complete list of our Community Partners on our website, asagr.org. Just click on the Support ASA 

tab. Remember, the more you shop with our Partners, the more your students and our school will 

benefit. Please tell your family and friends, too! 

 

God bless, 

 

John Matlak 

Director of Development 

 

Our Community Partner of the week is: 

Bastien Chiropractic, 616-363-2822 

 

ASA Sponsors and Community Partners financially support All Saints Academy. Please patronize 

them whenever possible. 
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